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The Rover Ranger Unit of Government P.G. College, Bazpur, organized a Paper 

Bag Competition on 21st July 2023, as part of the celebrations for the Harela 

Festival, which took place from 16th to 23rd July 2023. This initiative aimed to 

promote environmental awareness and encourage sustainable practices among 

students and the local community. The event commenced with a brief 

introduction by Principal Prof. K.K. Pandey, who highlighted the importance of 

sustainability in today’s world and encouraged students to participate actively. 

Students participated enthusiastically in the paper bag-making competition. 

Participants showcased their creativity by designing unique and functional paper 

bags that could replace plastic bags. The completed paper bags were distributed 

to local vendors in Bazpur as a gesture to promote eco-friendly practices within 

the community. This initiative aimed to reduce plastic usage and encourage local 

businesses to adopt sustainable alternatives. 
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